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UBC E association of university and . college employees 

Joan Treleaven 
Reading Rooms 
Campus Mail 

Dear Joan: 

November 27, 1981 

On Wednesday, November 25th, I gave an employee orientation 
at Employee Relations. One of the AUCE members at that meeting was Leslie 
McAuley. I would appreciate it if you would contact Leslie and introduce 
yourself as a shop steward. 

I have informed Leslie that a steward will present themself 
to her, and that she may direct any enqu1r1es to this person. The purpose 
of this exercise, as you may have gathered, is to bring the union to each new 
person - eventually we hope to partially eradicate anti-union sentiment. 

Thanks for your help. 
Main Library. Call me if you have anJ 

Leslie is in Special Collections, 
1uestions. 

Yours truly, 
,... 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-~ 


